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   CALENDAR                                                                             
Friday 24th November – final day of Foundation – Gr 2 Swimming 

Saturday 25th November – Tootgarook Community Market (Whole School) 
Thursday 23rd – Saturday 25th November - RACV Challenge in Maryborough 

Tuesday 28th November – PA Pizza Day 
       Friday 1st December – Out of Uniform Day 
       Thursday 7th December - Grade 2 Sleepover 
       Friday 8th December - Grade 2 Excursion 

Monday 4th December – Christmas Stall/ Christmas Celebration 
 Thursday 21st December - Grade 6 Graduation 

Friday 22nd December - Last Day Term 4 
Monday 29th January - Bookselling Day 2018 

Tuesday 30th January – Curriculum Day 
Wednesday 31st January – First Day back for Grades 1-6 

Thursday 1st February – Preps start until 1.30pm 
 

Development of Tootgarook’s Vision & Mission Statement 

Vision 

Achieving personal excellence, empowering students in a supportive community. 

Mission 

At Tootgarook we develop personal excellence in education by providing innovative learning experiences for 

individuals to strive to achieve their potential in a connected, inclusive community. 

The school review recommended we revisit our vision and mission statements along with 

our school values. The staff have dedicated themselves via a process over the last 6 weeks 

to develop statements unique to Tootgarook Primary School. 

A notice regarding this has been sent home for each family to have a look at. Please take 

the time to fill in the form attached and send back to school office by December 1st. Thank 

you 

 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
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Student of the Week 
Students will be presented with certificates at next Thursday afternoon’s assembly. 

 

Prep P – Mrs Perkin – Andrew Holliss – For striving for accuracy and working as a cooperative team member 
when making your puppet theatre. Well done! 
Prep R – Mrs Read –  Olivia Leydon- For striving for accuracy when constructing your puppet theatre. Olivia you 
worked well to keep your team on track and made sure everyone got to have their turn. Well done!                                                                                                                                                               
1A – Miss Arnold - 1A – Charlee Ross - For persisting and taking risks during the survival swimming this week. 
With a little bit of persuasion Charlee gave the activities a go and ended up having fun!  
 1P – Miss Perkins – Koby de Bruyn - For being so organised and participating in the swimming program. Koby 
listens carefully and follows directions from the moment we leave school to when we get back!  
2MB – Miss Boyd –   
3H – Mrs Houston – Tayah Johnstone - For being such a kind and helpful member of the class. Tayah has been 
going above and beyond assisting me around the classroom. Thank you Tayah for your outstanding behaviour.                                                                                                                                                            
3WB – Ms Walton & Mrs Bos – Marshall Symons  –  For the creativity and effort he has put into making a time 
machine as a prop for his group’s play. 

4H - Ms Hone – Matilda Livesly – Listening with understanding and empathy- you are always listening to 
your friends and teacher and responding with sensitivity. Well done Matilda.                                                                                                                                     
4P – Miss Pittard- Tahlia Oliver - For extending help and encouraging others at our School Concert last week! 
You show care and respect for others at all times. Thankyou for being a kind and positive member of 4P. 
Congratulations Tahlia!  - 
5/6G – Mrs Gibson – Nash Penzo  –  For your fantastic effort in mathematics this week. Well done for staying 
focused and applying different strategies to solve problems. Great work!                                                                                                                                                   
5/6 K – Mr Kitchin – Holly Newman  – What a fantastic effort you put in to our Bike Ed program! You persisted 
and all that hard work paid off. Well done Holly!                                                                                                                                                      
5/6M – Miss McGhee-5/6M - -  
Art / Craft – Miss Davey –     –    -                                                                                                                                                     
Music - Mrs Young – Jarvis Swaby 5/6K & Mia Goldberg 5/6K – Congratulations Jarvis & Mia on the way you 
hosted the School Concert ‘Back to the 80s’. You kept everything under control and improvised and navigated 
through the night with confidence & ease.                                                                                                                                                                                         
P.E. – Mrs Burns – Luca White – 4P - Congratulations Luca White! It was terrific to see you fully participate in 
Tennis left handed. I hope your right wrist has healed by Monday to see your smashing forehand. 
 
 
 
 
 

Lunch For Everyone         on Wednesday 29th November will be 
Rice Paper Rolls – order forms were sent home today and need to be 

returned with $2 by 3.30pm Monday 27th   
 NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

Reminder to parents and students- There are NO shop lunch orders on 
Wednesdays! 

See end of newsletter for recipe! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tootgarook Primary School PA Pizza Day 

Tuesday 28th November, 2017 
Pizza Slices $2.00 each. Orders to be returned no later than Friday 24th November. 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=0UmUC6cM&id=2537D29FA8959698BA212A28062BEFCDE84B68A2&thid=OIP.0UmUC6cMGRknh18MaIJcQgEsDV&q=pizza+clipart&simid=607997663948901068&selectedIndex=8


Tootgarook Community Market is on this Saturday 25th November  

with the whole school is rostered on but more helpers are needed. 

Thankyou to Kelly Driver, Kelly Butler, Kate Gaul, Michael & Chuyen 

Hodgetts for offering to assist on the day.  If you can spare an hour or so – 

please let the office know – thankyou!  
 

Out of Uniform Day Friday 1st December 
Children are asked to bring along a Christmas item for the raffle. 

Please make sure items sent are within a use by date. 

Raffle books will be sent home next Monday and will need to be returned by  

3.30pm-  Friday 16th December. 
 
 
 

RACV Energy  

Breakthrough  

Great start for our 

teams up in 

Maryborough. Go 

Tootstars!!! 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

        
 

          



 

     
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



   

As prepared by our lovely Lunch for 

Everyone       crew this week using 

zucchini grown in our school garden! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

Car Wash 
Where: Tootgarook Scout Hall 

29 Kevin Street Tootgarook 
When: SAT NOVEMBER 25th 9.00 am-3.30 pm 

The 1st Tootgarook Scouts are having a CAR WASH to raise funds for the 
upcoming Jamboree (JAN 2019). 

 
The prices will be: 

Suds and Spray $10 
Suds, Wash and Spray: $15 

Suds, Wash, Spray and Vacuum: $25 
Prices are based on typical family sized vehicles. 

4wd, trucks, buses, caravans, and other larger vehicles POA*. 
 

 
 
 

Excessively Dirty and Muddy vehicles POA*. 
Sausage sizzle, drinks and air fresheners available for sale on the day. 

 

* POA- Price on application. Large or excessively dirty vehicles will incur a minimum $5 surcharge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Tootgarook Scout Troop 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTBOURNE VACATION CARE PROGRAM 
Wednesday 27th December 2017 to Thursday 25th January 2018 

 
Eastbourne Primary School will conduct a Vacation Care Service during the 
next school holidays. 
If you would like to enrol your children in the Holiday Program – please take 
note of the following:- 
 

1. Bookings will be taken until Friday 8th December 2017.   
2. Cost is $50.00 per child per day inclusive.  If you are eligible for a 

Centre-Link Child Care Rebate, this will continue to apply.  As has been 
the case in the past, once the relevant calculations have been done 
taking your Centrelink rebate into account, you will only need to pay the 
balance owing. 
If you do not currently receive a Centrelink Childcare Rebate and are 
unsure as to your eligibility – please contact Centrelink direct on 136 
150.  

3. Eastbourne Primary School has an EFTPOS facility, phone payments or 
direct payment into the school’s bank account for any parents who wish 
to use this method of payment. 

4. Activities include excursion to Philip Island, Laser Tag, 
Sorrento Beach and Park, Village Cinema and lots more. 

Forms are available from the schools website Eastbourne.vic.edu.au  or 
collecting them from the school office:- 
 

Thankyou 



Thank you to our RACV Energy  

Breakthrough Sponsors 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


